
A	message	from	alumnus	Victor	Dodig	(Class	of	1988),	President	and	CEO	of	CIBC,	to	
University	of	St.	Michael’s	College	students:		
	
	
“I	graduated	in	1988	and	continue	to	this	day	to	reflect	fondly	on	my	time	at	St.	
Mike’s.	In	fact,	I	have	had	several	video	calls	with	members	of	my	graduating	class	
over	the	past	two	months	as	the	fellow	students	I	met	more	than	30	years	ago	
continue	to	be	part	of	my	close	network	today.		
	
For	those	graduating,	Congratulations!!!	I	would	like	you	to	take	a	moment	to	reflect	
on	your	hard	work,	your	accomplishments	and	look	to	the	future	with	optimism.	
And,	for	the	incoming	class,	I	wish	you	the	best	of	luck	as	you	begin	your	journey.	I	
would	recommend	you	take	every	opportunity	to	live	the	St.	Mike’s	experience	to	
the	fullest.	You	will	create	lifelong	friendships,	get	a	world	class	education	and	
prepare	yourself	to	take	full	advantage	of	your	future.”	


